Children’s Performance Updates
Dear Parents,

Assalamu Alaykum,
Our Annual Children’s Performance is coming soon and students are preparing and rehearsing each day, Alhamdulillah! Second graders will be performing our play, “Lost but Found”. This play is a story that conveys the sweetness of submission.  All students have roles in this play.  Students are to arrive at 3:00 pm, and no later than 3:15 pm. For this performance students should be wearing their uniforms. However, Monday following the dinner will be a color day for all students—long and loose according to CAI expectations.
Please make sure you pack a small snack and a water bottle for your child on the day of the performance. Also, please label them with your child’s name.

Students are welcome to bring a small item to play with and share with friends. Please note that items should not be fragile or contain small parts.  Also they shouldn’t be electronic games. Suggested items are small cars, board games, puzzles, and coloring books.
We are looking forward to seeing you there and thank you for all of your support ( 

Please mark your calendars for:
Saturday, March 23rd, 2013 at Edsel Ford High School.









Jazakum Allahu Khairan,








Second Grade Team
